
From: Linton, Ron
To: Bingham, Brad
Cc: Burton, Clark; Arguello, Adam; Gerald George (Geraldgeorge@dwt.com); Pierce, David
Subject: RE: Well 943 RAIs response
Date: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 2:25:00 PM

Brad:
 
Thank you for the notification.  This date is acceptable.
 
Ron C. Linton, Project Manager
U.S. NRC
phone 301-415-7777
ron.linton@nrc.gov
 
 
From: Bingham, Brad [mailto:bbingham@barrick.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 1:36 PM
To: Linton, Ron <Ron.Linton@nrc.gov>
Cc: Burton, Clark <CBurton@barrick.com>; Arguello, Adam <aarguello@barrick.com>; Gerald George
(Geraldgeorge@dwt.com) <Geraldgeorge@dwt.com>; Pierce, David <dpierce@barrick.com>
Subject: [External_Sender] Well 943 RAIs response
 
Mr. Linton,
 
As discussed this morning, Homestake Mining Company is notifying you that the Well 943 RAI

response will be completed May 10th, 2019 instead of the April 30th 2019 date as previously
indicated.  Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional information.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Brad R. Bingham, HSE/Compliance Officer
Homestake Mining Company- Grants, NM
Mailing Address: PO Box 98, Hwy 605, Grants, NM  87020
Physical Address: 560 Anaconda Road, Route 605, Milan, NM 87021
bbingham@barrick.com
Office: 1-505-287-4456 ext. 35   Fax: 1-505-287-9974
Mobile: +1-505-290-8019
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From: Linton, Ron
To: Bingham, Brad
Cc: Burton, Clark; McCarthy, Michael; Pierce, David; Landschoot,Anna M Cruz
Subject: RE: Well 943 and zeolite license amendment request (L-2017-LLA-0446) RAIs
Date: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 2:24:00 PM

Brad:
 
Thank you for the notification.  These dates are acceptable.
 
Ron C. Linton, Project Manager
U.S. NRC
phone 301-415-7777
ron.linton@nrc.gov
 
From: Bingham, Brad [mailto:bbingham@barrick.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 12:41 PM
To: Linton, Ron <Ron.Linton@nrc.gov>
Cc: Burton, Clark <CBurton@barrick.com>; McCarthy, Michael <mmccarthy@barrick.com>; Pierce,
David <dpierce@barrick.com>; Landschoot,Anna M Cruz <alandschoot@barrick.com>
Subject: [External_Sender] Well 943 and zeolite license amendment request (L-2017-LLA-0446) RAIs
 
Mr. Linton,
 
Per our telephone conversation this morning, Homestake Mining Company will be submitting our

Well 943 RAI response by the April 30th 2019 date as previously indicated.  However, our response
to the referenced zeolite amendment request RAI will be delayed until after our requested
discussion with you and the Environmental Review branch staff.  After our discussion (pending NRC

schedule confirmation), we should be able to complete and submit our response by May 17th  2019.
 Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional information.
 
Thank you,
 
Brad R. Bingham, Interim Closure Manager
Homestake Mining Company- Grants, NM
Mailing Address: PO Box 98, Hwy 605, Grants, NM  87020
Physical Address: 560 Anaconda Road, Route 605, Milan, NM 87021
bbingham@barrick.com
Office: 1-505-287-4456 ext. 35   Fax: 1-505-287-9974
Mobile: +1-505-290-8019
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